
 

       1st October 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

The children are loving our new pirate topic, so as a special treat 

Year 1 are going to have a very exciting pirate day on Friday 10th 

October! The children can come dressed as pirates to school and we 

will have fun activities all day - including following clues and using our 

compasses to find the treasure!  

Please don’t feel you have to buy expensive dressing up clothes. A 

striped t-shirt and leggings or jeans would be fine. If anyone is 

really struggling let us know as we have a couple of outfits in our 

pirate dressing up box. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Croft and Mrs Rushton  


